
Office of the Governor  State of Wisconsin  
 

Office of the Governor  PO Box 7863, Madison, WI 53707 
(608) 266–1212  www.evers.wi.gov 

Tony Evers 

       
February 4, 2021 

 
 By Electronic Mail Only 
 

Dear Secretaries and Agency Heads: 
 
On this day, I approved the following statements of scope pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 

227.135(2): 
 

• Both a permanent and emergency statement of scope by the Physical Therapy 
Examining Board, submitted December 9, 2020, relating to supervision of physical 

therapist assistants (Wis. Admin. Code chs. PT 1 and 5); and 

• A statement of scope by the Medical Examining Board, submitted December 21, 
2020, relating to performance of physical examinations (Wis. Admin. Code ch. Med 
10); and 

• A statement of scope by the Public Service Commission, submitted December 18, 
2020, relating to rules for interconnecting distributed generation facilities (Wis. 
Admin. Code ch. PSC 119). 

 
On this day, I approved the following proposed administrative rule pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 

227.185: 
 

• A proposed rule by the Department of Public Instruction, submitted December 11, 
2020, relating to alternative completion standards for educator preparation programs 
(Wis. Admin. Code ch. PI 34). 

 
Please direct any questions about this letter to my deputy policy director, Katie Domina. 

 
 
      Sincerely, 

   
Tony Evers 

      Governor   
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cc: Ryan Nilsestuen, chief legal counsel (ryan.nilsestuen1@wisconsin.gov)  

 Katie Domina, deputy policy director (katherine.domina1@wisconsin.gov) 
 DOA State Budget Office (SBOAdminRules@spmail.wi.gov) 

 DSPS (DSPSAdminRules@wisconsin.gov) 
 Michael Newmark, PSC (Michael.Newmark@wisconsin.gov) 
 Carl Bryan, DPI (carl.bryan@dpi.wi.gov) 
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